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Trustee Liban Hassan
Ward 6, 
York South-Weston

Ward 6 parents/guardians / caregivers, school councils, student councils,
community members, and school 
staff, please join me for our next Ward Forum:

Ward 6 Forum
Update on the rebuilding project
Tuesday, March 
21, 2023, From 6:30 - 8:30pm

How to Join the Ward Forum

Meeting Agenda

We hope to see you there! Sign up for Ward 6 
Newsletter Here

In-person at York Memorial Collegiate Institute 1700 Keele St, York, ON, M6M
3W5

Virtual: To receive the Zoom meeting link, please confirm your attendance
before noon 
on the day of the meeting. RSVP for the Ward Forum.

Opening Remarks & Introductions by Superintendents of Education; Trustee Hassan and Maia
Puccetti, Executive 
Officer Facility Services and Planning.

Liban Hassan
Trustee, Ward 6, York South-Weston
Tel: 
416-395-8787 E-mail:Liban.Hassan@tdsb.on.ca

School Update: Update from YMCI, Principal Drummond
Project Context & Design Update: Taylor Hazel - Taylor Hazel Architects covering Heritage
Restoration; 
Program Accommodation; Program Improvements and Design Update
Project Update from TDSB


